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Watts Remy

From: Linda <linda@lnettekoven.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 11:56 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 927 & SB 929

I support SB 927 & its repeal of the owner consent provision. With the pressures accompanying unprecedented 
population growth in our state, it is important that one owner alone not be allowed to decide on the historic & cultural 
value of a structure.  
 
I support SB 929 which will be essential to helping expand housing opportunities & the preservation of our historic 
architectural & cultural heritage. This bill could play a critical role in helping to preserve historic resources in lower 
income communities and in areas that are rapidly gentrifying and especially vulnerable to demolitions.  
Thank you for considering my concerns.  
Linda  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


